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                     East Hartford Golf Club Continues to Serve Customers    
 
(March 25, 2020) East Hartford, CT—The East Hartford Golf Club has received a waiver from the State of 

Connecticut permitting the business to serve customers during COVID-19. With that said, the East 

Hartford Golf Club will strictly follow local, state and federal guidelines pertaining to social distancing 

and additional protective measures. 

“Having the golf course reopen and continue to serve our residents and visitors during these challenging 

times will provide an outlet that can benefit the physical and emotional health of our community,” said 

Mayor Marcia Leclerc. 

To ensure the safety of their customers, the Golf Club’s administration has put forth several best 

practices to limit group sizes, accommodate social distancing and avoid contact points. Going forward, 

the Golf Club will accept credit card only transactions, while also allowing guests to pre-pay for their 

rounds online or via phone. The One Wood Pub will be open for take-out only.  

For more updates from the East Hartford Golf Club please visit www.easthartfordgc.com/golf. 
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